	Notice of Application
The City of Tonasket has received for an application for a Conditional Use Permit required for an accessory dwelling unit in the R-1 Zone from Sally Utecht of Tonasket, Washington.   

	Date of permit application: 9/20/22
	Date of determination of completeness:
10/6/22

	Date of this notice of application:10/12/22
	Comment Period ends: 11/8/2022 to City Planner.

	  
Project Description: Ms. Utecht is requesting the CUP to legalize the conversion of an existing garage into an accessory dwelling unit.  

Copies of the complete application file may be viewed at City Hall with a copy available for the cost of reproduction.

Project Location: Tax Parcel: 2590062200 located at 211 E. Third Street.

Project Applicant:  Sally Utecht of Tonasket, WA

Required Permits: CUP, utility connections, building.    

Required Studies: None.  

Existing Environmental Documents: SEPA checklist submitted with application and a DNS published on October 12, 2022.  

Comments:  Written comments on the application may be made to the City Planner, PO BOX 487, 209 S. Whitcomb Ave, Tonasket, WA 98855 by 4:00 pm on November 8, 2022.  A public hearing before the City Council has been set for 7:00 pm, Tuesday, November 8, 2022 at Tonasket City Hall. Any person desiring to obtain standing for appeal of any final action by the City must submit comments in writing or attend the Public Hearing.



